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May 24, 2017
District 39 Water Testing 2017

Good News District 39! You may remember that we tested our water last year,
with good results. This year, a new law was passed that required only buildings
serving Pre-K - 5 students be retested. All five D39 schools passed the retest
with flying colors. The official report indicates that the water at Central, Harper,
Romona, McKenzie and Highcrest is well below the EPA threshold for lead in
water.

Three of the ten locations at the MEC tested above the 5 parts per billion (ppb)
EPA threshold, but below the 15 ppb threshold for action. However, the District
is taking action anyway by eliminating all three of these problem locations; this
work will be complete before school opens in September.



